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Student Advising Week is taking place from Monday, March 4 to Friday, March 8, during

which Student Advisers will be available from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. each day to help you with any

questions or concerns you might have regarding matters such as your course schedule, your

academic progression and more.

It is a great opportunity to gain valuable guidance on your studies and to ensure you’re on

the right track.

In-person Monday, March 4 to Friday, March 8

Room GH2100, Garriock Hall, King Campus

Main Level, Markham Campus

Building D entrance, Newnham Campus

Welcome Desk, Seneca@York Campus

In-person Monday, March 4 and Wednesday, March 6

Front Lobby, Peterborough Campus

Front Lobby, Yorkgate Campus

Don’t forget Friday, March 15 marks the deadline for making decisions on your current

courses. Student Advisers can provide insights into the implications of your decisions and

help you make informed choices that align with your academic and personal goals. 
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